

Experience the world while living like a local

At Southern Cross Cultural Exchange we have released our Classic Student Exchange Scholarship for programs departing in August/September next year.

If you are completing Year 9 or Year 10 in 2017, and want to study abroad, then jump online and apply by February 28, 2017.

There are a variety of destinations to choose from, simply visit www.scce.com.au/scholarships for more information and to download the application kit, or contact us on 1800 500 501.





